
 

  
 

WAIVER FROM THE UIL PARTICIPATION PHYSICAL EXAMINATION  DUE TO COVID-19 
 

 
Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, ECISD will not require an annual UIL Pre-Participation 
Physical Examination for the 2020-2021 school year for any participant that had a Pre-
Participation Physical Examination in the previous year and was cleared to participate.  
Incoming 7th graders and any participant that has not received a cleared Pre-Participation 
Physical in the previous year will be required to obtain an examination for the 2020-2021 
school year.  Parents still have the option to obtain one if they desire.   
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